
We Want Your Input!
We are in the final phase of the Centre in the Park Area 
Redevelopment Plan Update project. An open house will take 
place at the location, date, and time identified below. The open 
house will provide information on the draft Area Redevelopment 
Plan, proposed zoning and future street design concepts for streets  
within the boundaries of the Area Redevelopment Plan, including 
a portion of Sherwood Drive and Granada Boulevard. We look 
forward to seeing you there!

	 October 24, 2019: 5:30 p.m. - 8:30 p.m.                                    	
	 Location: Community Centre Meeting Room 2                      	
	 Address: 401 Festival Lane, Sherwood Park 

If you cannot attend the open house, you can still provide your 
input through the online survey, available October 25, 2019. 

Next Steps
Feedback received from the open house and online survey 
will help to finalize the project documents. Comments will be 
incorporated into a consultation engagement summary and posted 
online. 

The finalized Area Redevelopment Plan and zoning district will be 
presented to Council for Public Hearing and first reading in early 
2020. The Public Hearing will provide an opportunity for members 
of the public to speak to Council on these proposed documents. 

More details will be shared closer to the date!

How to Stay Informed:
• Learn more about the Centre in the Park Area Redevelopment 
Plan update on the project webpage:  
www.strathcona.ca/CITPupdate

• Sign up for the Centre in the Park Area Redevelopment Plan 
update project e-newsletter on the project webpage!

• Attend the third open house on October 24, 2019!

What Could Centre in 
the Park Look Like?
Expanded Pedestrian Boulevards 
Expanded pedestrian boulevards 
provide a safe and comfortable 
walking environment and encourage 
recreational and commercial activity 
next to urban streets. 

Treed Medians and Boulevards
Treed medians and boulevards 
help  beautify streets, contribute to 
environmental sustainability and create 
a protected space for pedestrians, 
patrons, and residents. 
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